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Zoning Division  


             

   Department of Urban Development  Marge Schmuckal


                                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Zoning Administrator                                                                                                           Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

April 3, 2001

Chris Coose

C/o Top of the Hill Counseling Center

87 St. Lawrence St. 

Portland, ME  04101

RE:
87 St. Lawrence St. -  16-D-012  -  R-6 Zone

Dear Mr. Coose,

I am in receipt of your letter requesting verification that your use is still allowable.  Your professional office use was allowed previously by the Zoning Board of Appeals.  This use may continue and is in compliance with our City Zoning Ordinance.  You are not required by the City to renew this approval annually. This use may continue by right.

I hope this helps you with your State license renewal.  

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator
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